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In response to questions from members, as well as online discussion, about whether the EGM on Monday 25
January is still taking place, Table Tennis England has released an explanation of the legal position.

As a limited company, the process is governed by both our Articles and company law. As it is quite complex, our
legal advisers have kindly helped provide some answers to the various questions being asked.

This takes the form of a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document developed by Bates Wells Legal, providing
more detail in relation to some key legal facts about the EGM.

This can be downloaded at the bottom of this page.

As previously communicated, we have also produced a Table Tennis England FAQs document, which is regularly
updated to reflect any questions that are raised directly with Table Tennis England. This can also be
downloaded below.

Both documents are also available on the General Meetings page of our website.

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/the-egm-will-take-place/


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/our-sport/governance/agm/

